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Vice-President Jim Jensen called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.   
 

Introductions 
Guest Toni Dalbeck was introduced and welcomed.   
   

Treasurers Report: 
 

As this meeting was the Quiltathon, no Treasurer’s Report was given. 
 

New Business 
 
None 
 
Quilt Related Announcements 
 
Jim noted that the California Sesquicentennial Quilt will be on display at the California Museum 
on Sunday, May 18, 2014, from 12:00 pm to 4:30 pm.  Quilt appraisals will also be available for 
$10 at the event.  Several members, past and present, worked on this quilt. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
TSW:  Phyllis Gallaway reported that next meeting’s TSW will feature Elaine Tucker 
demonstrating how to use Tsukineko inks on quilts.   June 5th will be Linda Hooper’s Mystery 
Quilt, and June 19th will feature Lorna Fiori doing a demonstration on “Fidget Aprons.” 
 
Programs and Workshops 2015: Phyllis polled group interest in several workshop topics. 
 
Sonoma County Fair:   Pam McVey noted that Fair entry books are available at the Membership 
Table, and that paper entries are due on June 7th, but online entries can be made through June 
30th.  A new division this year is a 12 ½” Quilt Square Challenge with three themes—1960’s, 
Elvis, and California State Parks. 
 
Programs & Workshops:   Genelle Voorhees announced that the Jenny Lyon workshop for May 
is full with a waiting list of 10 people.  Michelle Peerson in June still has openings, and she 
urged members to sign up soon.  Harriet Hargrave will be here in July and signups are now 
open. 
 
Block of the Month:  Jim Jensen drew winners for the 55 Kaleidoscope blocks, Mary Nurmi and 
Jeanne Parent. 
 
Library:  Sharon Fry presented several new magazines and books. 
 
Name Tag Drawing 
 
103 members signed in today.  Name tag drawing winner was Judy McArdle. 
 

Show And Tell  
 
Final Announcements 
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Glenda Ross announced a quilt show at St. Leo’s Church in Sonoma called “Needles and 
Noodles,” and noted that anyone may display quilts or needlework. 
  
 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:33 am. 
 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Jan Andrews 
Recording Secretary 


